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16 October 2024 

 

Dear Simon,  

 

Why are we writing to you? 

 

Following a visit completed by Elizabeth Mangan on 11 October 2024, we are writing to 

inform you that you were compliant with our requirements for delivering tests as stated in 

the Functional Skills Instructions for Conducting Examinations.  

 

Why are we visiting you? 

Centres offering our Pearson Functional Skills test may receive an inspection visit to ensure 

all users of our qualifications can continue to have confidence in the integrity and fairness of 

the qualification outcomes awarded to all candidates.  If you need any advice about the 

administration of Pearson Edexcel tests please contact your account specialist by dialing +44 

(0)120 4770 696 or by completing an online form which can be found here. 

 

Alternatively, the rules and guidance regarding test delivery can be found on the Pearson 

Functional Skills page here. Please note the Functional Skills handbooks are updated 

annually or when revisions are required. 

 

Further Support  

Should you have any further questions regarding the inspection visit, please feel free to 

contact us on VQtestinspections@pearson.com. 

 

Thank you for supporting our test inspections process. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Harry Barnes 
Demand Planning and Test Inspections Manager 

Pearson Qualifications Processing 
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